
Dear Ms;

I urge you to drop the charges against Alfonso Lázaro de la Fuente and Raúl García Pérez as they stem 
solely from their peaceful exercise of the right to freedom of expression.
And I urge you, in the meantime, to drop or significantly lessen the restrictions imposed related to these 
charges and ensure that any such restriction is strictly necessary and proportional as required under 
international law. 
I call on you to repeal or amend the Criminal Code articles which impose disproportionate restrictions to 
human rights, including the right to freedom of expression, in line with international human rights law and 
standards.

Yours respectfully,


